
 

 

 
 
 

Stanton Hill Regeneration Group 
 

 
Following the consultation sessions and completion of approximately 116 resident’s 
questionnaires, the group has been able to analyze the results and the key findings are as 
follows: 
 

1) Residents Questionnaire Results – what they tell us. 

A ‘star rating’ had been allocated of 1 to 5 for levels of importance. The following lists 
those items that gained over 3 stars and therefore are deemed of most importance 
regarding Stanton Hill for the questionnaire respondents: 
  

 To improve public transport 

 To improve the general appearance of High Street and Shop Fronts 

 To have cheaper supermarket(s) 

 To have a post office  

 The state of the roads are unsatisfactory 

 A general clean-up is required 

 More police presence is required to create a safer environment 

 More facilities for young(er) children are required 

 More facilities for teenagers are required 

 A general community hub/café/bar/advice and education centre is required.   

The two highest starred of the above were to have a post office and to have a general 
clean-up of the area (both 5 stars).  
 
Of the people who had completed the questionnaire, 46% were retired or unemployed, 
24% were employed full time, and 14% were employed part time. 55% were male and 
61% female.  
 
The age profile of the respondents were: over 51 = 43%, 31-51 = 17%, and 10-33 = 11%. 
29% hadn’t indicated their age. It had been disappointing that more respondents hadn’t 
been in the younger category.  
 

2) Business Questionnaire:  

The work on the business questionnaires is now in the process of taking place, and the 
results of these will be presented to the next meetings of the Management Committee and 
Forum. 
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3) Stanton Hill Regeneration Plan:  

 
ADC had sent a Stanton Hill High Street Regeneration Plan to the group which they had 
produced in 2016 but this was still at ‘draft’ on the document. Several of the priorities and 
targets had already passed the deadline date(s). The group is trying to ascertain from ADC 
whether this plan has been adopted, because if it hasn’t, the group isn’t sure how valid the 
document could be or how it could be used in future.   
 
Brand Lane S106 Plan  
The group decided that it should attempt to get at least some of the monies diverted and 
put back into Stanton Hill/the immediate vicinity. Help is being sought from the local 
councillors regarding this.    
 
Other:  
 

 The group are looking to set up a Facebook page just for Stanton Hill. 

 Contact/co-operation will be sought from the local councillors regarding what the 

group is trying to do in general, not just regarding the Brand Lane 106 monies.  

 There was discussion regarding an ‘open event’ community day, to take into 

effect/account all of the activities that the various community groups do. 

 A litter pick has been suggested – date to be decided.  

 
 
 


